On behalf of everyone at VOICES, I would like to express our deepest sympathies and best hopes for the devastated people of the Gulf Coast.  Hurricane Katrina’s unprecedented destruction of homes and lives compels every American to do their part to aid the massive recovery effort.  In this week’s E-newsletter, we have included a list of agencies collecting money and aid for Katrina relief. We urge you to give what you can to help people in desperate need in the Gulf States. 

Hurricane Katrina also reminds all of us that planning ahead is crucial for all traumatic, life-threatening situations.  VOICES encourages all of you to participate in the September is National Preparedness Month Campaign by using our website’s Preparedness Month page (click here).  In partnership with the Department of Homeland Security and the American Red Cross, VOICES is providing daily readiness tips to form response plans and assemble emergency kits to prepare for a natural disaster or terrorist attack.  Small steps taken in advance of an emergency will help provide your family with security and peace of mind during the critical first steps of a disaster.   

